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With God we grow to live life in all its fullness 

 

27th May 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

This half term has gone incredibly quickly but, without interruption, and we are very thankful for that! 

As we finish today for our half term break, I would like to wish everyone a sunny break and also say 

‘thank you’, for your continued patience while we work through the present restrictions. 

We are still hopeful that some areas of school life can return by the end of June and so we have 

pencilled in a day for our Sports’ Evening at Feckenham Cricket ground. Therefore please leave 

Tuesday 6th July free from 5pm to 7pm. More details will follow once we know if this will be a 

possibility. 

We return to school on Monday 7th June and in the meantime, enjoy the promised sunshine and 

stay safe. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Jeannette Little 

 

 


